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Mock exams 

Year 11 mocks  

will run from Fri 19th Nov - Fri 26th Nov. 

Year 13 mocks 

              will run from Mon 29th Nov - Fri 3rd Dec. 

 

Headteacher’s 

Update 

Dates for your diary 
 
7th October – Year 12 Settling-In Evening 
(Virtual) 
21st October – Sixth Form Virtual Open Evening 
(for Sep 2022 intake) 
22nd October – INSET day 
25th Oct – 29th Oct – Half Term Week 
 
 

Year 7 Enrichment Day 

We are excited to announce that we will be holding an 

enrichment day for our Year 7s on Thursday, the 7th 

October. The day will centre around the theme of 

wellbeing, with students spending the day taking part in 

different activities with their form groups.  

They will have the chance to try out photography, spend 

some time in Bushy Park, try out some arts and crafts 

and relax with some yoga and meditation. 

The timings for the school day will remain the same, 

with students arriving by 8:30am and leaving at 

3:00pm.  

Lunches and breaktime will also run as normal with food 

available in the canteen as usual. 

Students can come to school in their PE kits, as we will 

be visiting the park and taking part in some yoga. 

We hope that this will be a fun and rewarding day for 

our Year 7s, who have impressed us with their positive 

attitudes and resilience since they joined us.  

If you have any additional questions about the day, 

please contact the school using the regular email 

address:  info@turinghouseschool.org.uk 

School absence form  

Please remember to let us know as soon as possible if 

your child is going to be absent from school for any 

reason.  You can use Studybugs, email 

info@turinghouseschool.org.uk or telephone the 

relevant school office. 

Years 7 & 8 – 0208 069 6100 

Years 9 – 13 – 0208 069 6101 

 Celebrating the keenest mathematicians 

This week we have 

launched a new 

display on the maths 

corridor, celebrating 

students with the 

highest number of points on DrFrostMaths, our new 

maths homework platform.  

Students get points for completing the homework, but 

they can also boost their score (and their maths 

knowledge!) by finishing extra revision tasks. On the top 

of the whole school leader board, we currently have 

Mahadullah H (Y9), Luke R (Y11) and Beth C (Y11). 

Congratulations to everyone for their hard work and 

keep collecting the points! 
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Students in the London Irish Rugby Academy 

Congratulations to Liam C. and Reuben M. in Year 10 

who were both selected to be part of the Under-16 

London Irish Academy, as part of the club's Developing 

Player Programme. Good luck to Harvey M, Max C., and 

Finn B. in Year 8 who are also looking to be selected for 

the London Irish Academy and have their trial coming 

up soon. 

Tuesday 12th October 7.30pm  London  

G2G Presents: The story of Sam Gardener 

Maralyn Turgel tells the story of how her Polish born 

father survived the Holocaust as a teenage slave 

labourer, in several camps, including Buchenwald and 

how he was taken on a ‘death journey’ on camped 

cattle trucks to Matthausen Contentration camp.   

She talks about his gratitude at being liberated by the 

Americans and being flown to the UK with 300+ other 

refugee children to become one of “the Windermere 

Boys”.  

To book this event, follow the link below:   

https://www.generation2generation.org.uk/news/eve

nts/ 

Year 9 and 11 Girls Netball v Hampton High 

The Year 9 and 11 girls netball teams were in action last 

week, both playing against Hampton High.  

The Year 9 team lost 13-7 but fought hard. Well done to 

the whole team and to Megan B. for her player of the 

match award!  

 

 

 

The Year 11 team won 15-4 in a dominating 

performance. Well done to all involved and to Lizzie B. 

for her player of the match award!  

 

Feltham Boot Room:  

If you've got spare football 

boots that someone no 

longer uses, or are in need 

of boots for one of your 

children, or perhaps for 

yourself, don't forget the 

BootRoom is here, we 

currently have around 120 pairs of boots, both studded 

or astroturf. 

 

Very few people know about us still, and there might be 

parents struggling with the cost of boots for the new 

season who we might be able to help. Please contact us 

on the link below: 

https://feltham.bootroom.org.uk  

Year 9 Boys Rugby v Hampton High 

Well done to all the Year 9 boys who proudly 

represented THS last week against Hampton High. The 

opposition were a well organised unit who scored 

several tries to our one to claim the victory.  

Sadly, this week's game against Richmond upon Thames 

School was unable to go ahead due to the opposition 

being unable to field a team for the arranged date.  

This has been rearranged for Thursday 7th October and 

this gives the team a good opportunity to enjoy some 

consistent training in the meantime. 

Maths Support 
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European Day of Languages Bake Off 

 

Wednesday 6th October 

Bring your language-themed cake to the dining hall at 

8:00. Winners will be announced at break time. 

Cakes will be sold to raise money for the Macmillan 

Cancer Support in the following locations: 

Hampton: Front and back playground 

Teddington: Sports hall and main playground 

Cakes will be priced between 50p and £1. 

Below are the answers from the Languages quiz in last 

week’s newsletter.  

 

 

Landmark Arts Centre – half term event 
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World Space Week 

World Space Week is an annual event celebrated 

globally from the 4th to the 10th of October. This year’s 

theme is Women in Space, which will celebrate the 

contributions and achievements of women to sciences 

and the space sector. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At Turing House Years 8 and 9 will be taking part in 

space-themed lessons and activities in their science 

classes. STEM clubs will be taking part in an engineering 

challenge to design a ‘lunar lander’.  

There will also be a poster competition open to the 

whole school, with prizes available.  

Watch this … ‘space’.  

You will also be able to find a whole host of things for 

all year groups taking place on the space week website 

(https://www.worldspaceweek.org/nations/united-

kingdom/) including free lectures, talks, events and 

even the Institute of Physics taking over Guildford High 

Street to showcase all things space!  

Keep tabs on events by following World Space week on 

Twitter @WSW_UK. 

 

Memories of Kristallnacht 

Sunday 7 November 19.00 (GMT) G2G Presents: 

Memories of Kristallnacht 

A collection of moments from the ‘Night of Broken 

Glass’, where discrimination turned to mass violence 

and synagogues in greater Germany were raised to the 

ground.  

In the leadup to Holocaust Memorial Day 2022, we 

highlight the new HMD theme, One Day, a number of 

G2G speakers will share their Kristallnacht history 

providing a vignette of experiences of this infamous 

Pogrom. 

Book of the Week 

13+ readers - A gripping road trip to 

solve a mystery and revive a 

damaged friendship 

Spey is from a broken home – but 

happy, settled and doing well at 

school - living with his Mum and 

getting on with life. That is, until he 

gets two surprises one on top of 

the other. His father, an ex-convict who he has never 

met before, turns up on his sofa for Christmas Day and 

his Mum gives him a letter that has been stuck in the 

post for some time… 

New Site Update 

On Thursday we held our annual open evening for 
prospective Year 7 students. Visitors to this online 
event got a sneak peak of our permanent site. Click the 
image below to have a watch. 
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